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CABANA RESERVATIONS 

Reserve the park cabana
for your special occasions
by visiting the website at:

cottagelakebeachclub.org

COTTAGELAKEBEACHCLUB.ORG | INFO@COTTAGELAKEBEACHCLUB.ORG

BOARD MEETINGS

Board meetings are
generally held at the

cabana on the 3rd Tuesday
of each month at 7 p.m. All

residents are welcome to
attend.

COMMUNITY EVENTS

Santa in the Park
Saturday, December 7

1 p.m. 

Welcome, Autumn!
The warm summer days have faded as we transition into
the snug fall and winter seasons. While community
events will wind down, we are excited to conclude the
year with a special visit from Santa in the park! As usual,
we’ll offer cider, hot cocoa, and festive treats—we
can’t wait to see you there!

Helpful reminder: Now is a great time to check your
generator as fall storms are on the horizon.

INFO

We are fortunate to have one of the most popular
neighborhoods in Woodinville for trick-or-treating. It’s not
uncommon to see 200-300 kids stopping by each house!
Here are some helpful tips for this exciting event:

Many homes set up tables with treats in their
driveways to help reduce foot traffic at the doors. 
Our neighborhood can be quite dark, don’t forget to
bring flashlights and glow sticks. 
If you would rather not have visitors, remember to
turn off your porch lights.
Drive slowly and keep an eye out for tiny tots!

Halloween

Stay in touch
Join our private Facebook group to
connect with neighbors and share
community news. 


